
 
 
 

The Offering is Not Dead But it is Different 

COVID-19 has changed how we do everything in America! From how we work, to how we eat, to how 

we go to school, everything has changed. We have had to embrace social distancing, wearing masks, 

the continual washing of our hands, even avoiding touching anything. All of this has changed how we 

do church, including how we receive the offering. 

Just as we have found new ways to stay connected with you, our members, we have also focused 

upon ways for you to continue to worship through your giving. The offering at YOUR NAME, is not 

dead but it is different! As we have worked to hold on-campus worship, we realized that the method 

of collecting the offering needed to stay touchless. As a result, we have multiple ways by which you 

can worship through giving. 

Let me list the various ways here, (If you utilized screens I would recommend a screenshot) 

 You can of course mail in your offering, drop it off at our offices or put it in the baskets 
strategically placed near our exits. 

 For online giving, we offer the following options:  List those. 

 One of the best ways to assure that you never forget the offering is to set your giving up to be 
recurring. To do that, you can follow the simple steps at [List your online portal]. 

Find and use the best option for you. 

In the midst of all the changes and adaptations we have been forced to make, one thing has stayed 

the same - Our mission to impact our community for Christ. Your faithful generosity allows us to 

accomplish this. Thank you! 


